Thank you for all that you
do for Hawlkes Bluff

Elementary!

The Teachers & Staff of

Hawkes Bluff Elementary
would like to show their appreciation to
Volunteers who have generously given of
their time, and resources...

We couldn’t do it without youl!

Please join us for a
Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast,

on Monday, March 18, 2019
at 8:00 AM
in the HBE Café!

Due to limited space, volunteers only.
In order to maintain a safe and secure environment, this RSVP is required to provide you
with pre-clearance check-in, via the STAR system.

"~ Student's Name:

Parent’s Name:

Teacher:

Yes, I will be in attendance! No, [ am not able to attend.

Please return to your child’s teacher by Tuesday, March 12, 2019.




